
From: Dixie Gainer [mailto:dixiegainer@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:31 PM 
To: Droppers Oliver <Oliver.Droppers@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB2644 

 

 
  In every one of these bills that have to do with “injections” or vaccines, the mothers have provided excellent 

scientific information  to make their point. On the other side are medical agencies that will get some kind of a 

bonus or payoff if this bill passes, as will  all  Oregon congressman who do their bidding.  As was pointed out 

in a previous testimony, America has the worst health care outcomes in all developing countries. Countries 

with the lowest infant mortality do not vaccinate infants and they use the vitamin  K drops.  There is no need 

for the rewording of this bill which removes choice from young parents. Are you looking for problems to 

solve?  There are plenty of them, but this issue ain’t it! 

 

There is no “public health” in this. There is greed, lack of ethics, and a big disconnect in the Oregon legislature 

with people it is supposed to serve.  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dixie Gainer 

Nehalem, Oregon 
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